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NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the North Santiam Sewer Authority, Marion
County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024
will be held in person at 100 High Street SE, STE 200, Salem Oregon 97301 and by Zoom.
Contact us at 503-588-6177 or email Lhansen [at] mwvcog.org to receive instructions and
passwords. If other accommodation is requested to participate in the meeting, please contact
us at 503-588-6177 at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. The meeting will take
place on June 12, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. A copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained on or
after June 2, 2023 at www.mwvcog.org or by appointment at 100 High St. SE, Suite 200, Salem
OR. Appointments can be made by calling 503-588-6177.

This is a public meeting where deliberations of the budget committee will take place and any
person may discuss proposed programs with the budget committee.
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